
TOWNSHIP OF LONG HILL
OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE

MEETING MINUTES 8/6/18

The meeting was called to order at 7:53 p.m. by Peter J. O’Neill in the Large Conference Room.

The salute of the American Flag took place in the Public Meeting Room.

Members present were: Peter J. O’Neill, Joanna Askey, George Armenti and Rich Pfluger.

Minutes of the July meeting were approved unanimously by members.

1. Vision Committee update: the next meeting is in September. Chairman O’Neill provided an update

on the cleanup process.

2. We will follow up with the Township Engineer on possibilities for survey data for Gillette Park.

3. The issue of river desnagging is a priority; numerous snags are impeding recreational boating and are

the likely culprit behind increased localized flooding. We will follow up with Morris County Parks, with

whom we discussed this issue last year, and we will also reach out to the Great Swamp Watershed

Association, which has been named the Passaic Riverkeeper.

4. Discussion of local trail possibilities on the north side of Long Hill Road in Millington.

5. Discussion of Open Space Trust Fund financials.

6. Meeting ended at 8:50 p.m. upon motion to adjourn which was unanimously approved. Next meeting

will be held on September 10, 2018 in the Large Conference Room.

Respectfully submitted,

Joanna L. Askey


